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New Training
Every year employees are required to complete
compliance training on a variety of subjects
including information security, emergency
preparedness, FERPA, minors on campus, ethics,
and Title IX. This fall PRC will be launching a
new training platform. Vector Solutions training
courses feature modern content and their
Campus Prevention Network will help NWACC
promote campus safety, well-being, and
inclusion. PRC is excited to host training on a
variety of topics that will be available to faculty,
staff and students. Be on the lookout for more
information about the launch in your inbox later
this semester!

What is Clery? 
The Jeanne Clery Act is a consumer protection
law that requires colleges and universities to
report campus crime data, outline policies and
procedures for campus safety, and support
victims of violence. Every year NWACC
publishes the Annual Security Report on October
1st. This report includes 3 calendar years of crime
statistics as well as details about the efforts
NWACC takes to improve campus safety. The
Daily Crime Log and the annual report can be
viewed at www.nwacc.edu/police
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"The Arkansas Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) allows the
public to inspect & receive copies of public records of

governmental agencies unless the law makes an exception for
them. The law also requires that most meetings of “governing

bodies” be open to the public.The Arkansas Freedom of
Information Act (FOIA) allows the public (“citizens”) to inspect and
receive copies of public records of governmental agencies unless
the law makes an exception for them. The law also requires that

most meetings of “governing bodies” be open to the public."

If you receive a FOIA request, please notify
Erin Campbell (ecampbell7@nwacc.edu)

immediately. You can find more information
on Arkansas FOIA here:

https://www.nwacc.edu/administrativeservice
s/riskmanagement/emergencyresponsebusine

sscontinuity/arkansasfoia.aspx

Annual Security Report
Scroll to the bottom of NWACC's homepage and

click on the link to access the PDF!





http://www.nwacc.edu/police
https://www.nwacc.edu/administrativeservices/riskmanagement/emergencyresponsebusinesscontinuity/arkansasfoia.aspx


The Red Flag Campaign is a bystander
intervention program designed to connect the
NWACC community through education and

empowerment. We want to create awareness and
provide outreach for issues surrounding domestic

violence, dating violence, stalking and sexual
assault. We want to have a community where

everyone is encouraged to speak up and speak out
against violence and harassment.



Students are encouraged to self-report by going to
the Department of Public Safety, the Director of

Community Standards and/or the Dean of
Students Office. Employees are encouraged to

report to our Department of Public Safety and/or
Human Resources.



NWACC has a zero-tolerance policy for gender-
based misconduct, including sexual harassment,
discriminatory harassment, domestic violence,

dating violence, stalking and other acts of
harassment and/or discrimination congruent with
our campus policy. We do not encourage placing
yourself in a potentially dangerous situation by
standing up to someone who is being abusive or

disrespectful, but rather, encourage you to help get
assistance for those being harassed. 



View NWACC’s Red Flag Campaign web page. 
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Teresa Taylor
Ex. Director of PRC & Title

IX Coordinator
ttaylor19@nwacc.edu 

Erin Campbell
Director of Risk

Management
ecampbell7@nwacc.edu

Kim Bertschy
Director of Policy and

Compliance
kbertschy@nwacc.edu

Darcy Castaneda
Administrative Analyst -

PRC & DPS
dcastaneda3@nwacc.edu

Student or Employee Tested Positive for
COVID? 



Let your faculty member or supervisor know &

stay home and isolate for 5 days.
After 5 days, if fever & (mostly) symptom-free,

you may return to campus wearing a mask at all
times – no exceptions. There is no need to test in

order to return to campus. 



Questions?  Visit our COVID FAQ webpage:
www.nwacc.edu/coronavirus/questions

NWACC’s Statement of Non-
Discrimination: 

NorthWest Arkansas Community College (NWACC)
adheres to all federal and state civil rights laws banning
discrimination in publicly funded institutions. NWACC
does not discriminate on the basis of gender, age, race,

color, creed, religion, ancestry, national or ethnic origin,
sexual orientation, gender identity, disability, genetic

information, military status, veteran status, familial status,
or any other protected category under applicable local,
state, or federal law, ordinance or regulation, including

protections for those opposing discrimination or
participating in any complaint process. Sexual harassment,

which includes acts of sexual violence, is a type of sex
discrimination prohibited under Title IX of the Education

Amendments of 1972. 

https://www.nwacc.edu/studentservices/healthandwellbeing/redflagcampaign.aspx

